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December 

Mon 16th – 1:30pm: Dress rehearsal for Y1/2 

Christmas production (families with little ones to attend)  

Tue 17th –  

9:15am: Butterfly & Reception Christmas Production 

10am: Y1 & 2 Christmas Production  

1pm: Butterfly & Reception Christmas Production 

2pm: Y1 & 2 Christmas Production  

Wed 18th – Christmas Jumper (non-uniform day) for   

£1 charity contribution & Christmas Dinner / 

Christmas Class Party Day  

Fri 20th – 9am & 2:30pm: KS2 Carol Concert                                

                Finish for Christmas Holidays 

January  

Mon 6th – EVERYONE back to school        

Thur 9th – 5McC start weekly swimming   

Residentials 24 – 25 

Year 4 to London Thurs 27th – Fri 28th March 2025 

Year 2 to Tattenhall Tue 1st – Wed 2nd July 2025 

Year 6 to Min-y-Don – Mon 7th – Fri 11th July 2025  

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what 

their children are learning about and doing in school. 

So, this week, please ask: 

Caterpillars: singing Twinkle Twinkle Little Star  

Butterflies: Tim Elf 

Reception: my part in the Christmas Production 

1M: my owl fact file  

1/2T: what I know about the Bible  

2U:  owl facts 

3S: the story of Christingle 

3/4T: Stone Age bread 

4I: the story of Christingle 

5McC: my work on creating a Mayan Head-dress  

5/6S: how we can save the Tundra  

6T: what a Mayah Head-dress is designed for   

CHRISTMAS DINNER  

Please make sure you book your child’s Christmas 

Dinner asap via School Hub. Christmas dinner, 

Christmas Jumper Day (non-uniform), Christmas 

parties and a visit from the Big Man himself will all take 

place next Wednesday 18th December. This is for a £1 

donation, which the Rights Respecting Ambassadors 

are currently choosing a charity to donate to.   

  

POTLUCK BOTTLE TOMBOLA!                             

At all 6 of the Christmas Productions, the PTA will be 

running a ‘Potluck Bottle Tombola’ thanks to all the 

generous contributions from our families (210 full 

bottles, plus empties). There are chances to win bottles 

of all sorts, but it’s potluck as there are some empty 

ones in there too! Try your luck and help raise much-

needed funds which ensure most of the opportunities 

we provide for our pupils are free of charge or are 

heavily subsidised.   

As we had less bottles donated than pupils, to ensure 

fairness, we will be spreading them out over the 6 

performances to ensure there are some left for the 

KS2 productions on the final day. Therefore, we may 

have to limit purchases per person and when we have 

sold out, we’ve sold out!   

 

 

CLOTHES RECYCLING                                              

Thank you for your recent clothes donations in our 

recycling bin. Another £24.60 raised for the PTA 

whilst also doing your bit to improve the planet! Keep 

up the great work and have a New Year clear out!  

 

 


